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Sunday 21st January 2024 

 

Dear parents, 

 

We have had another busy week at Neroche! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

HEADTEACHER :   MRS ALISON COLLINS 

This week the children took part in an 

aerobics session together on the KS2 

playground. It was great to see the 

whole school being active together. 

Next week the physical activity focus 

will be a run to complete 26 laps of the 

playground with a partner.  

 

 

 
In Year 6 the class used their baking 

skills this week to complete a maths 

lesson relating to ratio. It was great to 

see the class applying their learning to a 

contextualised activity. 

 

Year 5 have been busy becoming poets this week. They 

have written Tankas, Haikus and written in the style of 

Brian Bilston. Mrs Morini has enjoyed reading their 

versions! 

Year 3 have impressed Miss Mason with 

their newspaper reports about the 

highway men in their English text Storm. 

It has been great to see so many children 

in Poplar taking pride in their work and 

presenting their writing so beautifully.  

Year 4 have completed some amazing maths this week, 

making links between multiplication and division facts. 

Ms Beer was blown away by the level of understanding! 

Year 1 have continued to explore the properties 

of different materials as part of their science 

learning this half term, using subject specific 

vocabulary to describe the materials they have 

explored.  

Year 2 have created some super potion 

instructions to give them superpowers such as 

flying! These look great on display in Beech Class. 

Reception have been making great progress with their phonics this week and applying 

this in their writing books. Mrs Holden is very proud of the progress they are making. 
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Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

 

Miss Millard 

Deputy Headteacher 

Just a reminder that we now have a dedicated email address for absences. If your child is unwell and 

unable to attend school, please email the address below, explaining the reason your child is unable to 

attend so that we can apply to correct code.  

absence@neroche.bep.ac  

Below are dates for you to come into school to view your child’s work. This will be from 3.30pm until 

4pm in the school hall, library space and classrooms. Please collect your child(ren) as normal and bring 

them around to the school hall fire exit.  
 

Monday 29th January - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Book Looks 

Tuesday 30th January - Year 3 and Year 4 Book Looks 

Wednesday 31st January - Year 5 and Year 6 Book Looks 
 

If you have any of the following items, we would be very grateful for donations to support our early 

years provision as we are always looking to replenish stock and improve and enhance the learning 

environment for the children.  

Bottle tops, curtain rings, pegs, pinecones, old CDs, shells, pebbles, ribbon, wicker baskets, junk 

modelling materials (cereal boxes, yoghurt pots, plastic bottles), unwanted exterior wood paint, old 

bedding/clothes for den building. 
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